
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Hydrant Training: April 22nd – May 20th  

The fire department and Midstate Technical College will be 

performing hydrant training on fire hydrants in the Village of Biron. 

This will occur every Monday starting April 22nd and end on May 

20th. They will be training between 6:00 p.m. and 9:30 p.m.  

While training is occurring, you may notice a drop in pressure or 

see discoloration in your water. If discoloration occurs, let your 

water run for a few minutes, preferably from your outside hose 

connection, and it should clear up. The water is safe to drink even 

if it is discolored. If you are concerned with discoloration, you may 

not want to do laundry on the day hydrants are used. If your water 

pressure remains lower than normal after training has occurred, 

please clean your faucet screen to remove silt and mineral 

sediment that could be obstructing water flow. 

If you have any questions, please call the Village of Biron at (715) 

423-6580 or the Village of Biron Water Superintendent at (715) 

323-2001. Office hours are Monday - Thursday 7:00 a.m. – 4:00 

p.m. and Friday 7:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 


